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   OKLAHOMA AIRSTREAM 
                       Oklahoma's WBCCI Unit 88 Newsletter 

 

           Your Journey Awaits         

 
2016 Region 9 Rally, Shawnee OK                                                  Photo by Jerry Jack 

    ________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

                   2017 Region 9 Rally 
 

 

The 2016 WBCCI Region 9 Rally in Shawnee Oklahoma was a 

great success!  Did you miss it?  Well, don’t miss next year’s.  The 

2017 Region 9 “Airstream Aloha” Rally has been scheduled for 

March 20-26, 2017, at Mitchell RV Park, in Perrin TX.   

 

Perrin TX is about 35 miles NW of Fort Worth on Hwy 281.  So, 

mark your calendars now and don’t miss a minute of what promises 

to be another great Airstream rally!    
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Rallies and Events 
 

 

Oklahoma Unit Spring Rally 

Grove OK 

April 28–30 2016 
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Perrin TX 

March 20-26 2017 
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Oklahoma 2016 Spring Rally, April 28 – 30 

Our Oklahoma spring rally is quickly approaching.  Have you marked your calendars to attend?  

Hope so!  Ten sites have been reserved for April 28–30 (Thursday night through Saturday 

night) with more available if needed.  If you want to arrive early and/or stay longer, no problem.  

Just call and schedule your additional days with the RV Park Office prior to arrival.  No need to 

call to reserve a site unless you intend to come early or stay late.  

Cedar Oaks RV Park 

1550 83
rd

 Street NW 

Grove, OK 74344 

(918) 786-4303,  (800)880-8884 

Group discount is $24.95 when paying with cash or check and $26.95 when using a credit card.   

 

Remember, if you can’t make it Thursday because of a work or school schedule, that’s okay.  

Come Friday; or even Saturday.  We’d love for you to attend as much as possible!   Our 

ultimate goal is to bring members together to socialize, to meet fellow Airstream enthusiast and 

to share Airstream experiences and lifestyle….and to have fun and make new friends doing it!  

Jackie and I hope you will join us and be a part of this effort. 

 

February’s Joint Rally Recap 

In February, our Oklahoma Unit joined together with the Heart of Texas Unit for a winter 

gathering at Winstar RV Park, Thackerville OK February 26-27.  The weather was ideal and 

the facilities at Winstar excellent.  10 rigs show up for a lot of fun and camaraderie.  We had a 

great club room to hold our Friday meet-and-greet with hors d’oeuvres and Saturday’s potluck 

dinner.  Several folks took advantage of the Diana Ross concert Friday night as others 

challenged the one armed bandits.  Saturday was spent visiting, sightseeing, relaxing and, oh 

yes, did I mention the great potluck dinner!  

 

      

 Winstar RV Park (Great facilities!)                                  Photo by Wes        Pot Luck dinner in the RV Park Club House             Photo by Wes 
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1953 Flying Cloud (foreground), 1963 Tradewind (background)                 Airstreamers having a mini slot tournament.            Photo by Jackie 

 

Region 9 Rally Reflections 

The WBCCI Region 9 rally in Shawnee is now in the history books but the memories will last 

a lifetime.  Seventy six rigs showed up for six days of fun and entertainment.  If you’ve never 

attended a regional rally I would encourage you to do so.  There are seminars, games, 

entertainment, meals and plenty of opportunity to explore the surrounding areas.  Many of our 

Texas friends took the opportunity to drive to OKC to visit the Western Heritage Museum and 

Murrah Bombing Memorial.  Others visited the surrounding areas in Shawnee including the 

museum at Saint Gregory’s College.   

The indoor facilities were spacious and the on-site catering staff did an excellent job keeping 

us fed.  The dinner entrees included pork loin on Thursday, lasagna Friday, and baked 

chicken Saturday.  For breakfast it was biscuits and gravy and scrambled eggs on Thursday, 

pancakes and sausage Friday and, fresh baked cinnamon rolls and fresh fruit on Saturday. 

 

   

Region 9 Rally camping site, Shawnee Expo Center, OK                         Maintenance Seminar by Ed Landers, N. Texas Unit    
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Dinner time!                                                                                              Fun, Food and Fellowship!  What more could you ask for!                                           

   
Line dancing taught by Donna Scott, N. Texas Unit                                  Blind Driving Contest                          

                           

   

Thursday night entertainment – Indian Story Teller                                   Friday night entertainment – Indian Dancing 
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Saturday night entertainment – Les Gilliam, Oklahoma Balladeer 

 

Bottom line, the rally was great!  Plenty of seminars, games, contests and entertainment to 

keep everyone busy.  Hats off to the Region 9 Rally committee for another super Airstream 

rally! 

 

Meet our Members 

Meet Joel, Jamie, Jake and Jolie Cavness. The Cavness’ live in Westville, OK.  Westville is 

right on the eastern border next to Arkansas.  The Cavness’ recently took advantage of 

Spring Break and headed to Louisiana for a fun week of camping at Lake D’arbonne State 

Park.  Lake D’arbonne is located in northern Louisiana about 20 miles from the Arkansas 

border; near Farmerville LA. 

   

Joel Cavness at Lake D’arbonne State Park, LA.   Photo by Jamie C.     Jake and Jolie Cavness                             Photo by Jamie Cavness 
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The Cavness’ enjoy traveling in their Airstream every chance they get.  When they do they 

tend to attract a lot of attention from Airstream admirers as Jamie noted when she stated “Got 

several compliments on our trailer!”    

A big THANKS to the Cavness’ for sharing the pictures of their trip to Louisiana.  Keep those 

wheels rolling!  

Do you have some pictures you can share?  Please send them to me with a short narrative 

so I can post in our newsletter for our fellow members to enjoy.  wandjok@gmail.com 

 

Recipe of the Month 

Jalapeno Poppers  

Need a quick hors d’oeuvres for a gathering or dinner?   Try this.  Jackie made these for the 

meet-and-greet at our February Winstar rally and they were a great success. 

Take a Jalapeno and cut in half longways.  Remove seeds and fill with cream cheese.  Cut a 

strip of bacon in half and wrap it around the pepper.  Keep in place with a toothpick.  Bake at 

350 degrees until bacon is crisp.  Best if you can bake on a sided cookie sheet with a rack on 

top so the peppers aren’t sitting in the bacon grease.  Make as many or few as you like.  

Outside grilling is another option! 

Delicious!    

 

Oklahoma Unit 88 Website 
 

Don’t forget to check out our Unit’s website at www.oklahoma.wbcci.net     

All of our past newsletters can be found on it as well as upcoming events and contact 

information.    

 

Do you know anyone with an Airstream that’s not a WBCCI member?  Tell them about our 

website and ask them to check it out.   

 

Thanks,     

-Wes & Jackie- 

mailto:wandjok@gmail.com
http://www.oklahoma.wbcci.net/

